
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Kim Banning, CMC 
  Clerk of Council 
 
FROM: Robert S. Priestas, P.E. 
  Director of Engineering 

DATE: May 10, 2018 

SUBJECT: Proposed Annexation of 2.1+/- acres located at 6595 Clark State Road 
in Jefferson Township, by Brandon Wogan, Property Owner 

 

The following information is provided in response to your request of May 10, 2018, 
relative to the above mentioned annexation. 

 
1) Water service is available from an existing 12-inch waterline on Clark State 

Road across the frontage of the property. 
 

2) Sanitary sewer service is available from an existing 8-inch sanitary sewer 
approximately 250 feet west of the proposed annexation. 
 

3) Upon being annexed to the City of Gahanna, the proposed annexation shall 
receive roadway maintenance, service and sanitation services as provided in 
Chapter 941 (Garbage and Refuse Collection) of the Codified Ordinances. 
 

cc:   Water Resources Engineer 
 Director of Public Service 
 


